

Franklin Public Schools Franklin, MA June 2020

Dear Student and Family,

In previous years, Franklin Middle School students have been asked to participate in a summer math review program. Due to the unusual circumstances we have faced this year, participation is <u>optional</u> for this summer. We want to reassure you that the math teachers will be addressing the needs of all of our students upon reentry in the fall. For those families interested in math resources for the summer, we are providing you a few options:

Option 1: For students who prefer a "paper and pencil" option, we have a math packet of problems. Here is the link to a packet that can be downloaded and printed. It contains an answer key so students can check their work: <u>Paper Copy - Summer Math</u>

Option 2: For students who prefer an online option, access to individual student IXL accounts will be available throughout the summer. Here is the link to the IXL skills review:

7th to 8th IXL Skills review Directions and information about the IXL program are here:

IXL parent letter

Additionally, we have attached a list of online resources that students can reference for review. These resources include videos, model problems, interactive games, additional worksheets. Other Online Resources

We want you to know that we are all in this together, so please do not hesitate to reach out with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Motte, Paul Duprey, Elizabeth Morrison Middle School Principals

Colleen Donahue, Jeff Chaffee, Rachel Garay Middle School Math CET's